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Project Description 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing safety improvements at the intersection of 
Alafaya Trail (State Road (S.R.) 434) and Dalton Drive in Oviedo, Seminole County. These improvements 
will enhance safety by implementing improved access control, enhancing traffic flow and reducing the 
possibility of crashes. 

Proposed improvements 
consist of converting the 
existing full median opening to 
a two-way directional median 
opening with the appropriate 
signage and pavement 
markings. These proposed 
improvements will continue to 
allow U-turns for both 
northbound and southbound 
traffic on Alafaya Trail  (S.R. 
434). Northbound traffic will 
also be able to turn left onto 
Dalton Drive. Right turns will 
only be possible from Dalton 
Drive onto Alafaya Trail (S.R. 
434). New pavement markings 
and signage will be installed to 
direct drivers. 

 
 

 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing — completion Spring 2023 $            0.00 

Right of Way: Within existing $                  - 

Construction: Fall/Winter 2023 $      100,000 
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Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 992100-6 
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  Richard Smith 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5326 
Richard.Smith@dot.state.fl.us  
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